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Two Sunflower Hill Communities Up for City Council Review in February!

Save the Dates!

Both Sunflower Hill Livermore and Sunflower Hill at Irby Ranch in Pleasanton will be reviewed by
their respective city councils in February 2017 - representing important final steps towards the
construction of these residential communities!  
 

Sunflower Hill at Irby Ranch

The Pleasanton City Council is set to review the proposed Irby Ranch subdivision at its regular
meeting on Tuesday February 7, 2017 at 7 p.m. Sunflower Hill at Irby Ranch, a proposed
residential community for approximately 30 individuals with special needs, is part of the overall
site plan.  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001vIepVf5B8xV49dPUTDP7ONx6IMBo-vhTN9fTref4oyi8n3eHDns4HrFsPcntgORbqf84J_OaP2iBTXHuQ7550tSb4FxZVXjCzp8m2uqlh8smwRXOgrdu-AN_a6G110tXbY8zgioG9SzODGKk2QXv9ap-xfvWQPAA88aKSrYetk-feVxn8Q4cSA==&c=&ch=
http://your.website.address.here
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001vIepVf5B8xV49dPUTDP7ONx6IMBo-vhTN9fTref4oyi8n3eHDns4Hqo3iKJp16S54O1-pH9KskmkrUheXVZ-HADoN9MdsgYmCxu386zJM9JJrJr8sjsBIXhpI2bDU-jtFhHIzg-eNEWGpvAQVrGG1wCzeZsO9xpef-LOyw5q7UE=&c=&ch=


 
Sunflower Hill, in partnership with SAHA Housing is a 'future 1.64 acre site' identified in the
project. If the subdivision project is approved by the Council, Sunflower Hill will immediately
begin a separate entitlement process. Thirty affordable residential units, designed for single
occupancy and at 30-50 percent of the Area Median Income (AMI) are planned. In addition, a
community center will offer activities and programs. Both the city's Planning and Housing
Commissions approved the overall Irby Ranch project in 2016. Please plan to attend this
important meeting to voice your support! The meeting will be held at City Hall, 200 Old Bernal,
Pleasanton.   For more information on Sunflower Hill at Irby Ranch, visit our website.

Sunflower Hill Livermore

On Monday February 27, 2017, also at 7 p.m., the Livermore City Council will consider
Sunflower Hill Livermore - a proposed 44-unit affordable residential development for individuals
with special needs. The city's Historic Preservation and the Planning Commissions reviewed and
approved the proposed project in 2016. Sunflower Hill intends to preserve the home that is
currently located on the site and work closely with the Livermore Heritage Guild on community
programs and access.   If approved on February 27th, Sunflower Hill and partner MidPen
Housing will immediately begin work to finalize the project. Groundbreaking would occur in early
2018 with construction estimated to be complete in early 2019. Your attendance at this second
meeting is also crucial!  Please help us demonstrate the need for affordable housing for this
important population! The Livermore City Council chambers is located at 3575 Pacific Avenue,
Livermore. For more information on Sunflower Hill Livermore, visit our website.

Sunflower Hill Gardens Welcomes our new Farmer, Lina Valenzuela!

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001vIepVf5B8xV49dPUTDP7ONx6IMBo-vhTN9fTref4oyi8n3eHDns4HryrNOKvdr1lnyoR_TjuXlss8sUtCLX52EFQmKjSmxFVoQNIhXOxXvNaLekeMpACzQc4snk2uSclKNv15odn9ZyuvlHkMYv7RLzmdcyEM2fTGSmVq-f7jqo=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001vIepVf5B8xV49dPUTDP7ONx6IMBo-vhTN9fTref4oyi8n3eHDns4HmmxkE5HElyvPpaJJ022Ubb7Ch4zf0OiRhyDKE6gq9yZv1q-umzKw7cUcCi8qgfS65YclB2z0DM6os8NMI6Ad-HbQYlLQa94BKt_hDj1RmRtIMABc22D0ytj7tO8rBnE09dtZ25w7jShGRs4mAnyggpoIJDipVM8Y5vSlwogeyOS7QmvbctB7ypJSo_jWKy6Y8T_e-dHsWTN&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001vIepVf5B8xV49dPUTDP7ONx6IMBo-vhTN9fTref4oyi8n3eHDns4HkHNSJeRW_IXKDzCJgUBLVXR6d6Jw4m43CrMuwVCKY40qtBr3u2ZIRUXB_hdaU5u2aPtUKv81iHNs4GbuNx01R3ZgmG_JTTcbnUZJ0zPGlZD6DhsR5tQgQajBiakqci-OQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001vIepVf5B8xV49dPUTDP7ONx6IMBo-vhTN9fTref4oyi8n3eHDns4HmmxkE5HElyvcKddd-U30M6pJZqt0KGGJvrd5UGuWEbwXuslXADrIJTwUAsMnhNNzVtd7sUvWgjfdu5MPx2tcNPt1gxOkkyDr8t50NthvspcSjgVK6uzcVi_rSRJ2PKY3y4fK8mhMLDBEIzdBse6h4evdMHjGTsIy9dII5_-p6M-eoSsjwCYU40t9xozRHN9ZA==&c=&ch=


Lina has worked in the
horticultural industry for the
past ten years in many
different roles; from designing
residential landscapes, working
as a nurseryman, weighing
wine grapes, and mapping
invasive weeds. Upon earning
her bachelor's degree in Plant
Science from CSU Fresno, she
managed habitat restoration
projects for the San Joaquin
River Parkway and
Conservation Trust, working
with volunteers and other non-
profits to leverage resources. 

After moving to the Bay Area, Lina graduated from the Center for Land-Based Learning's
California Farm Academy and established Two Lands Farm, the first commercial strawberry
myrtle berry grower in California. Lina is thrilled to be working at Sunflower Hill Gardens and
have the opportunity to grow a diversity of crops and to work with volunteers again!

Please join all of us at Sunflower Hill in giving Lina a big warm welcome!

Savers FUNDrive

Please join us in our first ever
FUNDrive with Savers Thrift Store!
Savers stores "offer an incredible
selection of pre-loved treasures you
can't find anywhere else."

We will be collecting all household
items from clothing, bedding, and
books to kitchen items, sporting
goods and electronic items. 

This event runs from February 13-
18, and the drop off location is at
3628 Portsmouth Court in
Pleasanton. 

For more information, please send 
an email to
tanyaludden@sunflowerhill.org. If
you can't drop off, we can pick up.

And a BIG THANK YOU to Cresco
Xpress Equipment Rentals in
Pleasanton for donating a truck to
us for a week!

Banner year for Sunflower Hill Gardens!

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001vIepVf5B8xV49dPUTDP7ONx6IMBo-vhTN9fTref4oyi8n3eHDns4HryrNOKvdr1lUvs8ZZcSbPIXb2EltnDV9ecrELKrr0h-SpNMMOAJVvbEVj2had5-trMPdnHN_wc0nWK8Qhp8i1DBFj--mYwVFC2H6dAULm-0WsySJmDmVLpc9klz6uMcww==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001vIepVf5B8xV49dPUTDP7ONx6IMBo-vhTN9fTref4oyi8n3eHDns4HryrNOKvdr1lKUaiR9aIkpaOh1PDBmL2u57JumsWzcaqON4aa69IwXByx9seOP6HJcRmxaFqhZ6zESh5sIdlH2RsCqFk92yetNGz2tatKKnnpCvhrwkpIBtofyOuGE4KdaNt1O0qi4WV3Evz-N60IO730ndb3gS2L76tWLbFKS4bUXHTaLvf_4g=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001vIepVf5B8xV49dPUTDP7ONx6IMBo-vhTN9fTref4oyi8n3eHDns4HryrNOKvdr1liHP8vnXK__dAR_25131koDlgPY0zWzKH1y1a2sR14xQs-xIMHSARQTH4GpQYfrUbHlE9OT5w7aki2A-auKuik2M2VspykQSo5Lc7JSnl8r0aNRc4wlLL8UjnSlBt-lgnjwr0SEI9MoMfBcJb_lsDAYtKaElY7XBld6MA3mNn9N2oUEkYCa8xRQ==&c=&ch=


Sunflower Hill Gardens had another
productive year in 2016! We increased
the number of special needs horticulture
programs to more individuals and groups,
including seven local school groups and
one Adult Program from around the 
Tri-Valley. We have increased our special
needs internships from three to five
interns, and we hope to add more. We
also held four Special Needs Family
Workdays in which families worked
together in the garden, and completed
several projects with the help of many
volunteers - including the building of two

new picnic tables and an arbor, removing t-posts and plants, prepping fields for planting, putting
in weed cloth & mulch, and doing lots of weeding.  

Our total harvest increased to 9,500 lbs. in 2016. (up from 7,500 in 2015!) We sold some of our
produce to high end restaurants like Wente, Double Barrel, and Handles, while donating ~70
percent or 6,700 lbs. (up from 5,500 lbs. in 2015) of the produce to low-income individuals and
families through several Tri-Valley food banks, including Open Heart Kitchen, Marilyn Avenue,
Tri-Valley Haven, Carmen Ave Apartments, Abode Services, and Shepherd's Gate. 

We also had two very successful fundraisers in
2016, a Sip and Paint Event in the Gardens and a
delicious Long Table Dinner, both of which will
return in 2017. 

Our first Family Workday is February 11, when we
will be potting up seeds for our Spring Starters.
See our website for more information and
forms. 

Note - we have special projects planned for our
Family Workdays, however special needs
individuals are welcome to come with a family
member or aide to work in the garden
anySaturday from 9 a.m.-12 p.m. We hope to
see you at SFH Gardens soon! 

SAVE THE DATE!

We have the date set for our annual gala, 
Moonlight in the Vines! 

*The evening of Saturday, July 29, 2017*

We will be holding this exciting event at Wente
Vineyards in Livermore! 

More info will be on our webpage soon regarding
purchasing tickets, sponsorships and all the details.

So please SAVE THE DATE!!! 

Remember AmazonSmile for Valentine's Day!

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001vIepVf5B8xV49dPUTDP7ONx6IMBo-vhTN9fTref4oyi8n3eHDns4HjI3Syz4NrsO4jrInQXbp7oHaXeEL6v6cfZ9aEysl7JXCZPOHGNHHmiYErYKQAOvaRL8zcXqRABw9j5uVLwvpQ_3lL-qa5iWbMnN5-9AQYgqRFBIrgUKa81qXSm4cT2w9tM14fNeUwBCASEd4yUKWC2YUEGBB93kIOQoLNHQ8eiy6_Gx0Gw-itk7eq1kAR2F34YybO7blUoH&c=&ch=


Just a friendly reminder that AmazonSmile is a year-round program! 
We would be grateful if you remembered us when you shop on Amazon any day of the year. 

The link to shop while donating to SFH at the same time is here. 
So shop away, and thank you for your support!
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